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Letter of Invitation to Host  

the 12th Symposium on Diseases in Asian Aquaculture (DAA12) in 2025 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

Greetings from the Fish Health Section of the Asian Fisheries Society (FHS-AFS). 

The Executive Committee of the FHS-AFS (ExeCom) hereby invites application from suitable 
organizations/institutes in Asia Pacific region for expression of interest to host the 12th Symposium on 
Diseases in Asian Aquaculture (DAA12) to be held during the latter half of 2025. About 300 scientists 
and stakeholder from the aquaculture industry are expected to participate in this event.  

The main objective of this symposium is to provide opportunity to scientists and stakeholder working 
on the field of aquatic animal health to present and discuss broad issues and specific topics related to 
aquatic animal health in Asian Aquaculture.  

The host organization will be responsible for raising funds and organizing the event with the directions 
from the ExeCom. If needed, FHS can provide seed money to kick start the organization of the event. 

Please fill up the attached application form and send to Dr. Eduardo M. Leano, Secretary and Treasurer 
of ExeCom (2017-2020) at eduardo@enaca.org.   

The last date for submitting the application form is 31 July 2022. The FHS-AFS will announce the host 
city/country for the DAA12 during the DAA11 to be held from 23rd to 26th August 2022 in Kuching, 
Malaysia. 

Thank you for cooperation and continued support to FHS-AFS. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Agus Sunarto 
Chairperson  
FHS-AFS (2017-2022) 
Email: Agus.Sunarto@csiro.au 
Website: http://www.fhs-afs.net  
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